
Emmanuel Amabebe

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/4274723/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

20

papers

1,022

citations

10

h-index

933447

19

g-index

794594

21

all docs

21

docs citations

21

times ranked

1186

citing authors



Emmanuel Amabebe

2

# Article IF Citations

1
A Combination of Cervicovaginal Fluid Glutamate, Acetate and D-Lactate Identified Asymptomatic
Low-Risk Women Destined to Deliver Preterm: a Prospective Cohort Study. Reproductive Sciences,
2022, 29, 915-922.

2.5 2

2 Mechanistic Insights into Immune Suppression and Evasion in Bacterial Vaginosis. Current
Microbiology, 2022, 79, 84. 2.2 13

3 Interventions for the prevention of spontaneous preterm birth: a scoping review of systematic
reviews. BMJ Open, 2022, 12, e052576. 1.9 6

4 Maternal Obesity as a Risk Factor for Caesarean Delivery in Sub-Saharan Africa: A Systematic Review.
Life, 2022, 12, 906. 2.4 2

5 Placental microbialâ€“metabolite profiles and inflammatory mechanisms associated with preterm birth.
Journal of Clinical Pathology, 2021, 74, 10-18. 2.0 30

6 The transmembrane G protein-coupled CXCR3 receptor-ligand system and maternal foetal allograft
rejection. Placenta, 2021, 104, 81-88. 1.5 4

7 Diabetogenically beneficial gut microbiota alterations in third trimester of pregnancy. Reproduction
and Fertility, 2021, 2, R1-R12. 1.8 3

8 Spectral binning of cervicovaginal fluid metabolites improves prediction of spontaneous preterm
birth and Lactobacillus species dominance. Reproduction and Fertility, 2021, 2, L4-L6. 1.8 1

9 Differential cytokine and metabolite production by cervicovaginal epithelial cells infected with
Lactobacillus crispatus and Ureaplasma urealyticum. Anaerobe, 2020, 62, 102101. 2.1 8

10 Female Gut and Genital Tract Microbiota-Induced Crosstalk and Differential Effects of Short-Chain
Fatty Acids on Immune Sequelae. Frontiers in Immunology, 2020, 11, 2184. 4.8 82

11 Microbial dysbiosis-induced obesity: role of gut microbiota in homoeostasis of energy metabolism.
British Journal of Nutrition, 2020, 123, 1127-1137. 2.3 193

12 Infection/inflammation-associated preterm delivery within 14 days of presentation with symptoms of
preterm labour: A multivariate predictive model. PLoS ONE, 2019, 14, e0222455. 2.5 17

13
Mid-gestational changes in cervicovaginal fluid cytokine levels in asymptomatic pregnant women are
predictive markers of inflammation-associated spontaneous preterm birth. Journal of Reproductive
Immunology, 2018, 126, 1-10.

1.9 27

14 Psychosocial Stress, Cortisol Levels, and Maintenance of Vaginal Health. Frontiers in Endocrinology,
2018, 9, 568. 3.5 50

15 The Vaginal Microenvironment: The Physiologic Role of Lactobacilli. Frontiers in Medicine, 2018, 5, 181. 2.6 438

16 Does C-section impact on the early life microbiome and immune system?. , 2018, , 24-26. 1

17 Spontaneous Preterm Birth Is Associated with Differential Expression of Vaginal Metabolites by
Lactobacilli-Dominated Microflora. Frontiers in Physiology, 2017, 8, 615. 2.8 81

18 Osmoregulatory adaptations during lactation: Thirst, arginine vasopressin and plasma osmolality
responses. Tropical Freshwater Biology, 2017, 32, 109-116. 0.2 1



3

Emmanuel Amabebe

# Article IF Citations

19 Cervicovaginal Fluid Acetate: A Metabolite Marker of Preterm Birth in Symptomatic Pregnant Women.
Frontiers in Medicine, 2016, 3, 48. 2.6 26

20 Identifying metabolite markers for preterm birth in cervicovaginal fluid by magnetic resonance
spectroscopy. Metabolomics, 2016, 12, 67. 3.0 37


